
May 2025 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/carer, 
 
Saturday GCSE Revision Session Invitation 
 
I am writing to inform you that as part of our ongoing support in preparing students for 
their upcoming examinations we will be hosting Saturday GCSE revision sessions.  
 
These sessions are designed to provide targeted revision in key subject areas, delivered 
by specialist teachers in a focused and supportive environment. Attendance is strongly 
encouraged, as it will give your child valuable additional preparation ahead of their 
exams. 
 
You will shortly receive a message detailing the revision interventions your child has 
been invited to attend.  
 
Sessions will run from 10am to 2pm and students should arrive promptly, bringing the 
necessary equipment required for the session (e.g., pens, pencils, calculator, revision 
notes).  
 
If your child is unable to attend, please contact us via email to parents@uhs.org.uk, as 
soon as possible so we can discuss alternative support options. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in helping your child succeed. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
R Hunt      F Latunji Jones 
Assistant Principal     Head of Learning for Year 11  
 

mailto:parents@uhs.org.uk

